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Joe Walker Parents, 
 
Don’t forget, there is no school on Monday, February 15, 2021 for President’s Day. School will resume on Tuesday, 
February 16 as a regular “even” day of school with students reporting to periods 2, 6, and 8. Please be sure to review the 
schedule for the Week of February 15-19 on our website or attached to the email message accompanying this phone 
dialer. Be aware that the schedule for Thursday, February 18 was adjusted to accommodate the holiday.  
 
We are approximately half way through the 3rd quarter. Please be sure to check your child’s grades as soon as possible. 
Remember, Westside Union School District board policy states that a student must maintain a 2.0 GPA with no letter 
grades of an “F” for both semesters. This three day weekend is a great opportunity to catch up on missing work, 
communicate with your child’s teachers, and ensure that your child is working to their best potential.  
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Steve Wood 
Principal 
 
 


